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My last word before the end of this fascinating day is that if we have brought the subject of global health 

to the WPC it is precisely because its usual participants and members are people who have an interest 

in global governance in general from a global viewpoint. There is a wonderful and very rich community 

of experts on global health or on healthcare problems but most of them have a very limited 

understanding or familiarity with political issues and international politics in general. With the WPC – 

Health and the WPC in general, is to try to bring the two together to develop some useful insights thanks 

to this complementary and trans-disciplinarity, which is always the case with complexity. 

I propose to conclude with this, and we will soon be in touch with all today’s speakers. All today’s debates 

will be online on the WPC website tomorrow and as you know, a book will be produced in the next few 

weeks with written contributions and summaries of the debates. This will be widely distributed before 

the next plenary of the World Policy Conference, scheduled for the end of February. 

Thank you very much to all the speakers and contributors. I feel that this first edition of the WPC – Health 

was a success thanks to you and has produced a lot of food for thought. I think many issues have been 

identified that we will try to look at in more depth at the next meeting. Thank you, everyone and I look 

forward to seeing you soon.   


